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State and city governments around the country have begun shutting down facilities and
preparing residents for shelter in place warnings, including our own City of Boca Raton,
which has declared a state of emergency. This means it will close all city facilities,
beaches, parks and restaurants until further notice.

As a result of the rapidly evolving situation, our campus operations must also quickly
change to accommodate guidance and directives from health and government authorities:

e Residence halls will be closing as of Saturday, March 21 at 7 p.m. Starting today,
Housing and Residence Life staff will be contacting students with details and assisting
them to leave residence halls. The university will work with individuals who are not able
to travel home to ensure that they have housing options.

o Effective immediately, we are limiting campus access to only students,
employees and registered guests. Registered guests including vendors and
suppliers are subject to precautionary measures at the entrance gates. The entrance
gates on Potomac Road will be closed daily between 6 p.m. and 7 a.m.

« Campus remains open to faculty, professional staff and other employees at this
time. This is a fluid situation and additional guidance will be provided as the situation
requires. Employees interested in teleworking should continue to contact their
supervisor to determine what is appropriate for their circumstances.

Check back here for the latest updates and answers to frequently asked questions.
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